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Following is an announcement from Maria Davis, President of the Governing
Board of the Dos Palos-Oro Loma Joint Unified School District regarding the
selection of Justin Miller, Ed.D as the finalist for position of District
Superintendent:

Dos Palos, Calif. — The Governing Board is pleased to announce the selection of Justin Miller,
Ed.D as the finalist to be the next Superintendent of the Dos Palos-Oro Loma Joint Unified School
District.

Justin comes to us from Chowchilla Union High School District where he is the Principal of
Chowchilla High School. Justin has spent the last year on special assignment in the district office. Dr.
Miller is a graduate of Fresno State University where he received a B.S. in Business as well as his
doctorate in Education. He has 16 years of experience in public education as a school administrator,
teacher and football coach.

The Board'’s vote to offer Dr. Miller the position of Superintendent was unanimous with all
seven members voting in favor of the selection. Final approval of Dr. Miller as the District’s
Superintendent will be made at the next regular meeting of the Board on June 21, 2018 following
negotiation of an employment contract. We are all very excited about the leadership Dr. Miller will
bring to our District.
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